
DRAFT SUMMARY MINUTES 
 

 
                         Monday, April 9, 2018- 12 p.m. 

 
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT TASK FORCE 

McEaddy Conference Room 
301 N. Olive Avenue, 12th Floor 

West Palm Beach, FL 
 

Members and Guests Present: 
Co-Chair Barbara Cheives, Converge and Associates 
Judge Bradley Harper, County Court Judge 
Captain Chris Keane, Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office 
Kimber Heddon, Circuit Administrator, Florida Department of Corrections 
Mark Strach, Deputy Circuit Administrator, Florida Department of Corrections 
Daniel Eisinger, Chief Felony Division, Public Defender’s Office 
 
CJC Staff Present: 
Kristina Henson, Executive Director 
Katherine Shover, Senior Criminal Justice Analyst 
Rosalind Murray, Senior Criminal Justice Analyst 
Jonathan Hackley, Criminal Justice Analyst 

  



Draft Minutes – Community Engagement Task Force Meeting                              Page 2  

April 9, 2018      

I. Opening comments 

II. Introductions were made. 

III. The January 19, 2018 minutes were approved.   

IV. The agenda was approved.     

V. Business 

a. Recap, February 22, 2018 Community Conversation - Katherine Shover 
reviewed the survey results.  Overall the responses were favorable, but 
there was a concern about the lack of attendance.  Co-Chair 
Cheives noted that other programs have experienced problems with 
turnout from the community and suggested that we work with events 
that are already scheduled.  Judge Harper mentioned that he 
appreciated the honest feedback from the audience.  He also 
suggested hosting something at the Nehemiah Action Event hosted 
by PEACE on April 16th.  Daniel Eisinger recommended utilizing the 
Citizen’s Criminal Justice Academy.  The Committee agreed to hold 
the next event at the Belle Glade academy in May.   

b. MacArthur Foundation Update – Executive Director Henson reviewed 
the risk assessment instrument and court reminder system.  She noted 
that they are doing a deeper dive into the data.   

      X.    Adjourn 
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